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PROFIT WARNING FOR THE FINANCIAL YEAR ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2011  
 
 
 
The  Board  of  Directors  of  INTRACO  Limited  (the  “Company”)  wishes  to  issue  a  
profit warning regarding the financial results of the Company and its subsidiaries (the 
“Group”) for the financial year ended 31 December 2011.  
  
The Group is expected to report a loss for the financial year ended 31 December 2011 
compared with a profit for the corresponding period in 2010, largely due to, amongst other 
things, provisions made for doubtful debts.  
  
This profit warning is based on a preliminary review of the unaudited financial results of 
the Group for the financial year ended 31 December 2011. Further  details  of  the  Group’s  
performance  will  be  disclosed  when  the  Company announces its unaudited financial 
results for the financial year ended 31 December 2011 in due course.  
  
In  the  meantime,  the  Board  of  Directors  wishes  to  advise  Shareholders  and  investors  
to exercise caution when dealing with the Shares of the Company.   
   
  
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
  
  
Kelvyn Oo 
Company Secretary 
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